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Nikou, Roshan

From: Graduate.Council.Web.Site@www.uky.edu
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2007 11:27 AM
To: Nikou, Roshan
Cc: Price, Cleo
Subject: Investigator Report

AnyForm User: www.uky.edu
AnyForm Document: http://www.research.uky.edu/gs/GCInvestigatorReport.html
AnyForm Server: www.uky.edu (/www/htdocs/AnyFormTurbo/AnyForm.php)
Client Address: 128.163.70.200

College/Department/Unit:        = PHR 564
Category:_      = New
Date_for_Council_Review:        =
Recommendation_is:_     = Approve
Investigator:   = Dexter Speck
E-mail_Address  = dfspeck@uky.edu
1__Modifications:       = NOne
2__Considerations:      = Dr. Wermeling has taught this course twice under special topics during the time this application 
has been working its way through the system! In Fall 2006 there were 13 students and there are 10 students taking it this 
semester.  According to Dr. Wermeling, in our region, there is only 1 other school with a similar course.  It has been 
favorably received by students and serves an important role for the professional students interested in careers in 
government and commercial agencies.
    Under the grading policies in pharmacy, there are no D and E grades for the professional students so the syllabus 
seems appropriate.
3__Contacts:    = listed above
4__Additional_Information:      = I will be out of town the week of Nov. 5-12, but I think the application is clear and I 
recommend we go ahead.
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Brothers, Sheila C 

From: Wermeling, Daniel

Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2007 3:51 PM

To: Brothers, Sheila C

Subject: RE: New Course Proposal for PHR 564

11/15/2007

Sheila, thank you for calling to clarify my intent in the syllabus.  It was my intent to have a single grading scale 
for all students regardless of their year in school.  Students may complete assignments and tests  to earn an A, B, 
or C as passing grades.  It was not my intent to have “D” as a grade.  I have had one undergraduate student from 
AG Biotech take the course and this did not seem to be an issue for him from the syllabus.  He did make an “A” 
in the course for Fall 06.  Hope this helps.  Dan 
  
Daniel Wermeling, Pharm.D. 
Associate Professor 
University of Kentucky College of Pharmacy 
725 Rose Street 
Lexington, KY 40536‐0082 
Tel:   859‐323‐7499 
Fax:  859‐257‐9838 
e:      dwermel@uky.edu 
  
From: Brothers, Sheila C  
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2007 3:21 PM 
To: Wermeling, Daniel 
Subject: New Course Proposal for PHR 564 
  
Good afternoon, Daniel. I am writing in regards to the new course proposal for PHR 564 (attached). 
  
There is one small problem with the syllabus that must be corrected before this can receive final reviews by the 
Senate Council and Senate. 
  
On the syllabus, there is a grading scale for graduate students, but no undergraduate student grading scale. 
Because this course is open to undergraduates, such an inclusion is necessary. 
  
If you could please send me a revised syllabus that includes both the graduate and undergraduate grading 
scales, I can put this on the next web transmittal and have this approved in time for spring 2008. (That, I realize, is 
far later that originally intended, due to some snag along the way.) 
  
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to let me know! 
  
Thank you,  
Sheila  
  
  
Sheila Brothers 
Office of the Senate Council 
Administrative Coordinator 
203E Main Building, -0032 
Phone: (859) 257-5872 
Fax: (859) 257-8375 
sbrothers@uky.edu 
http://www.uky.edu/USC/New 
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